
No School November 10th &

November 13th. Enjoy the long

weekend. 

We had a short week at FRES but it was packed full of

learning!  

3rd Grade created “Thank You” letters for veterans and

will be hand-delivered to the American Legion in

Greenville NH by Mrs. Dame. 

2nd Grade discussed veterans and shared what they

are thankful for because of the sacrifice of our veterans.   

Parent teacher conferences are Monday and we request

if you have not signed up for a time slot to reach out to

your students teacher to do so.

We have the lost and found items on the tables in the

main entrance.  We strongly encourage families to stop

and take a look for any missing items they may have

been looking for on their way to their conference.  

There is no school this Friday and Monday so we

encourage families to take advantage of this long

weekend and head out doors.

PIE DAY!

WHAT'
S

NEW?
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This w
eek

 at 
 FRES

November 13th Parent/TeacherConferences
Turkey Trot (more info to come)November 17 - Skate Night PTONovember 22nd - 24th HolidayBreak/No School 

Important dates:



We have learned so much this week at LCS! Our kindergarten kiddos
learned about what a veteran is and they also learned how many of us
have veterans in our families! We also had a moment of silence to honor
veterans!

Don’t forget…….there is no school on Friday 11/10 in observance of Veteran’s
Day and no school on Monday 11/13 for Parent Teacher Conferences. We
hope you have a FABULOUS long weekend!

THIS WEEK AT LYNDEBOROUGH
CENTRAL SCHOOL 

ART HAPPENINGS 
WITH MR. LAMERS 

Kindergarten Art LCS
We have finished working on a color
mixing project with oil pastels for our
Twilight Pumpkins (you may view a
number of them in the multipurpose
room at LCS) and have moved on to a
colorful turkey project where we are
learning about patterns. Our big
turkeys have a lot of colorful feathers
and can’t wait for Thanksgiving!



All classes at FRES and LCS continue to be busy in the art room

moving on from fall-themed projects and starting winter-themed

work in anticipation of the holidays. 

First Grade Art
The children have finished a collage of a Neon Forest and started another

collage (Snowman/woman) in anticipation of the holiday season which

involves the color wheel, painting, cutting geometric shapes, and creating

moving lines (the principle of design Movement). 

Second Grade Art
With a focus on the artist Yayoi Kusama, the students drew and painted

large pumpkins and applied polka dots on them in the style of the famous

artist who is known as the Princess of Polka Dots! The children have

started making Gingerbread People, which is an annual project for 2nd

grade. They will use brown paper for the cookie, white paint for the

frosting, oil pastels for the colored frosting and finally some glitter.

 

WITH MR. LAMERS ART HAPPENINGS 



Third Grade Art
Third graders have finished an oil pastel drawing inspired by images of the

artist Beverly Buchanan. The artist had a unique way of using color which

involves a lot of short lines and controlled scribbles. The students are using

their awesome design skills to make the small decorations for our annual

Christmas tree.

Fourth Grade Art
Fourth-grade students finished their Day of the Dead sugar skulls and are making

their annual holiday project which is a Folk Art Santa using tempera paints and oil

pastels. Traditional patterns are used on Santa’s coat and hat. Winter is almost

here!

Fifth Grade Art
Fifth graders completed two autumn projects. One with a focus on warm and cool

colors. By contrasting colors they created the illusion of leaves that have fallen on

water while it is raining. The second project focused on value changes using the

orange color family in which the students viewed a pumpkin, observed the shape

and various light and dark areas that occur when light falls on it. They are

currently working on some holiday decorations in preparation for the winter

concert. 

 

WITH MR. LAMERS 
ART HAPPENINGS
CONTINUED
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Parents, 
Frozen Friday has kicked back up at FRES! We have
many generous students who would like to purchase
ice cream for their friends.  If you approve these
additional purchases, please send in a note
addressed to Food Service that list your child’s
name, grade , and how many friends they are
allowed to buy for each week.  Additionally, if you
would perfer that your child NOT partake in Frozen
Friday, please also send in a note. 
Cheers, 
The Lunch Lady League

Frozen Fridays!


